Welcome Back SHS Families,

We are excited to have everyone back in school and are looking forward to another
action packed school year!

For all information on volunteering this school year please visit our Volunteer
Opportunities Page on the SHS website. This website provides all information needed in
order to volunteer including important dates, clearances information, meeting
dates/times, and regular academic year volunteer opportunities.

Volunteer Opportunities- SHS Website
Clearance Information- SHS Website

*If you have any additional questions with regards to your clearances, i.e. please email
Jen Laub at jlaub@sainthelenaschool.org. She will get back to you ASAP.

Important Dates to Remember:

9/16/25- Sign up for Volunteer Positions
9/18/25- Volunteer Meeting Option 1- 7:00pm
9/19/25- Volunteer Meeting Option 2- 9:00am
9/29/25- Clearances due to Jen Laub

If you have any questions about the Volunteer Opportunities please feel free to email:

Megan Zazworskey at megan.zazworskey@amail.com or Christie Viscanti at
christie.viscanti@gmail.com.

Thank you in advance for all your help throughout this upcoming school year! We are
looking forward to meeting all our new volunteers.

Megan Zazworskey and Christie Viscanti
and the 2025-2026 Home and School Association
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